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7 February 2018 
 
Veronica Harrod 
fyi-request-7086-f07dfc89@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Dear Veronica 
 

 
I refer to your request for information received on 08/01/2018.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following information. 
 
Minutes from meetings held in 2016 and 2017 by the Horowhenua Economic Development Board 
The Horowhenua Economic Development Board is not a Committee of the Horowhenua District Council.  
Council is not required to hold and does not possess copies of Horowhenua Economic Development Board 
meeting minutes. We are therefore unable to provide the information you have requested. 
 
You can make contact with the Horowhenua Economic Development Board Chair, Cameron Lewis, regarding 
these minutes. His email is cam@tendertips.co.nz .  
 
You are entitled to seek a review by the Office of the Ombudsman regarding this decision. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Shanon Grainger, Economic Development 
Manager on 06 366 0999. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 
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